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VIA E-MAIL AND FEDERAL EXPRESS

May $, 2009

Mr. Felix Melendez

Director, Citywide Radio Network Operations and FCC Licensing Support
City of New York, DOITT

1S Metrotech Center, 18" Floor

Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Mr. Melendez:

Based on our discussion this morning | want to assure you that K Licensee Ch 17 Station
WEBR is anxiously seeking quotations from various vendors in order to purchase digital
transmitting equipment including a new digital filter expeditiously. It is our intention to begin
operations with our digital facilities at the earliest possible time and in a manner that will be
responsive to the problems identified by NYMAC in your test report of March 30" 2000.

K Licensee, Inc. will act promptly in both filing a flash cut digital application with the FCC
and constructing the digital facility upon FCC approval. | have instructed my FCC counsel and
my consulting engineer to prepare the flash cut application at the earliest possible time (
anticipate that the application will be filed in the next five business days). I will provide you with
a copy of the application as soon as it is filed with the Commission. Also, immediately upon
obtaining a grant of the flash cut application, we will begin construction --- construction will be
completed in a period not to exceed 90 days from the date of FCC approval,

K Licensee will purchase and install a filtering system which will be designed to reduce the
emissions from WEBR digital transmitter such that these emissions will not exceed -123 dBm on
frequencies in the Ch 16 band at the input of any NYMAC fixed receiver. Our consulting
engineers will cooperate and coordinate with NYMAC with respect to both the specifications of



the filtering device and its installation. In addition upon completion of installation , we shall
coordinate with NYMAC testing to validate that all interference has been eliminated.

We respectfully request that NYMAC grant their concurrence at this time and support this
application. We ask that a letter be filed with the FCC indicating that it has no objection to the
granting of K Licensee’s flash cut application and that it also request that the Commission act on
the application in an expedited manner. K Licensee will continue to work as it has had in the past
cooperatively with NYMAC and would like for us to continue along this path in resolving this
problem. :

Sincerely Yours,

K LICENSEE, INC.
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Young Kwon, President




